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Celebrating 100 years 1912-2012

General Order # 980
                                                                   Feb. 2012   

February 2012 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday February 17th, 2012
                   LOCATION:     Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                           South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                           Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                            TIME:         2000 Hours Meeting
                  PROGRAM:     Member Kevin Mochen will speak about
                                          his career in the BFD, he retired in 2002 as Chief 

                                          Of operations. 

January 2012 Meeting

Members, Applicants along with several guests enjoyed a wonderful slide show presented by member Dave Parr of late member Murray Young’s collection. It was a trip down memory lane and was well received by those present.
Guest Speaker

Member Kevin Mochen will speak about his career from his appointment in 1959 till his retirement as Chief Of Operations in 2002. Chief Mochen promises that the talk will be entertaining, informative and humorous.

                                                                      Good and Welfare

Member Father Robert Conole is making steady progress in his recovery from a serious illness. Please continue to remember to keep him in your thoughts and prayers
Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, along with e-mails being sent out. It is winter in New England!

100th Anniversary

It’s finally here!!!! Our Centennial year has commenced! The 100th Anniversary Committee is pleased to announce one of many events planned. Mark your calendar Sunday August 26th from 1000-1500 hrs at Florian Hall for our Open House. It will feature apparatus displayed for photos and firematic vendors,
The Committee is soliciting members who may wish to display their own collection of memorabilia.
This event will be held rain or shine. More info will be forthcoming!
Membership

The Honorary Membership application for BFD Chief Steve Abraira will have its second reading, and then voted on at the upcoming meeting.
Reminders

· February 17th  2000 hrs. Iron Workers. Retired BFD Chief of Operations Kevin Mochen
· August 26th 1000-1500 hrs Box 52 Open House, Florian Hall
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
                                               Frank San Severino

